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Term 4, Week 9 – 8th December 2020 
 

Nowra Hill Public School 
 

T: 02 4421 5671   E: nowrahill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

T: 02 4423 2148   W:nowrahill-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au 

________________________________________________________________       

Dear Parents / Carers  

Presentation Assembly 

Our assembly will be on Friday afternoon in the hall. 

Unfortunately, due to the Department’s COVID restrictions 

we cannot accommodate a significant number of parents 

in our hall. Staff will send photos home on Seesaw and we 

will have photos on Facebook. Hopefully there will continue 

to be further changes in restrictions for next year and we will 

be able to have many parents on site for events. 

 

P&C Meeting 

Our last P&C meeting for the year will be tonight via Zoom 

at 6:30pm. Please send Tracy Reece or Maxine Starkey a 

message or email to ensure you get the invite. I would like to 

thank all of our P&C and parent community for their 

commitment over the past 12 months in what has been a 

very unpredictable year. Your support to our school and 

children is always appreciated. 

 

Last Week of School 

Next week is the last week of school for 2020. Classes will be 

having their party day on Tuesday, 15th December. There 

will be a Year 6 Graduation assembly on Wednesday 

afternoon 16th December. Due to the small number of Year 

6 students we are able to accommodate one parent per 

student at the afternoon assembly. Please contact the 

office to inform us who will be in attendance as you will need 

to sign in and out, sign an External Visitors to School Site form 

and have a designated seat in the hall. The last day for 

teachers will be Thursday, 17th December. 

 

The first day for Year 1-6 students next year will be Friday, 29th 

January. 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Wednesdays 

Library 

Thursdays 

Scripture 

Fridays 

Assembly  

Upcoming Events 

 

Tuesday, 8th December 

Yr 6 Farewell - Treetops Day 

P & C Meeting 6.30pm 

 

Friday, 11th December 

Presentation Day 1.45pm 

 

Wednesday, 16th December 

Yr 6 Grad Assembly 2.20 pm 

Last Day of Term 4 

 

Thursday, 17th December  

Staff Development Day 

 

Wed 27th, Thurs 28th Jan 2021 

Staff Development Days 

 

Friday, 29th January 2021 

Year 1-6 students return to 

school 

 

Wednesday, 3rd February 2021 

Kindergarten Start 
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Students Leaving in 2021 

If there is a possibility that your child will not be 

attending Nowra Hill PS next year can you please 

contact the school with your intentions. Planning for 

next year is still not finalised due to unpredictable 

student numbers. 

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

School Value Focus 

This week our value focus is taking pride in all areas 

of learning. Teachers will continue to discuss the 

values during class time each day. Congratulations 

to the following students who received an ice block 

in the last two weeks for being role models for others 

and following our school values. 

Lily 2/3C, Halen 1/2B, Callum KR, Ashton 1/2B, Mitsuki 

1/2B, Chase KR, Connor 2/3C, Laif 5/6V, Maddie 

3/4D, Winter 2/3C, McKenna 3/4D, Havana 1/2D, 

Hayden 1/2B, Umika KR, Jack 1/2D and Reagan 

5/6V. 

 

Teachers Are Learners Too 

Miss Rudd is participating in the last of her L3 training 

today. Congratulations Miss Rudd. 

 

 

MORE INFORMATION 

5/6V HOMEWORK FOLDERS 

Parents can you please remind your child to bring 

back to school the homework folder that was 

loaned to them at the beginning of the year as I will 

be recycling these for next year. The contents can 

be kept but I do require the folder to be returned by 

the end of this week. Thank you. 

           

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes to the following students celebrating their birthday this week 

Mason Ison 

Torah Pepper 

 

 

AWARDS 
 

Congratulations to the students who 

received awards last week. 

 

        MERIT AWARDS  
 

KR:     Dominic Dawson, Callum Bridle 

 

1/2B:  Ashton Thormann, Luca Smith 

  

1/2D:  Aria Berkhout, Koby Grant 

 

2/3C:  Winter Clark, Rubi Dansey 

 

3/4D:  William Bunn, Will Tiyce 

 

5/6V:  Xavier Bendall, Laif Fleming 

 

 

          PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
          
KR:      Chloe Kercher 

 

1/2B:    Mitsuki Lamb 

 

1/2D:    Kage Weeden 

 

2/3:       Oakley Speer 

 

   3/4D:    Armani 

 

   5/6V:    Olivia Oke 

 

RFF:         Noah Moreau 

Library:   Jack Cleall 

 

Class of the Week:    5/6V 
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Principal and Merit Awards

 

 

COMMUNITY INFORMATION 

AFL HOLIDAY PROGRAM 

The AFL will be running a Holiday Program at West St Oval between 9.30 & 1.30 on 

Friday the 15th January. 

Boys & Girls turning 5 to 12 years are welcomed to get along and have some fun. 

Skills, drills and lots of fun and a safe friendly environment. Google Auskick, where to 

register, pop in the postcode and select Shoalhaven Holiday Auskick Program and 

follow the prompts. 

       The cost is $46.00 includes a sausage sambo, dinks, insurance & AFL Footy pack.  

       More info call John on 0411226086 
 

 


